
In accordance with the National Bylaws, every  five years, the Review  Council is 

required to evaluate the demographics of the areas and submit any 

recommendations to the Governing Board. Recommendations approved by the 

Governing Board shall become effective January 1 of the following year. 

EVALUATION OF FMCA AREAS 

If you have a request for the Review Council to consider as to how your area or 

other areas could best serve the interests of Family RV Association and the 

membership, please submit your recommendation in writing by February 28, 

2025, to: 

FMCA, Attn: Chapter Services, 8291 Clough Pike, Cincinnati, OH 45244 

chapters@fmca.com 

All suggestions will be considered. To learn more about FMCA's Areas of 

Representation, visit FMCA's website at https://www.fmca.com/fmca-structure 

or call Chapter Services at 513-474-3622. 

https://www.fmca.com/fmca-structure

